From: Nicole Turner

Sent: Thursday, May 10, 2018 12:41 PM **To:** Bunn, Jerri-Joanne <jbunn@London.ca>

Subject: Formal Resignation

Hi Jerri-Joanne, I hope you are well!

I am writing to formally resign from my Post Secondary Student Representative position on ACCAC, as I am graduating in June. Thank you very much for the opportunity, I would greatly appreciate being involved in future projects/kept up to date if possible!

Could you send me the link to the application, please? I will then share it with folks who are interested in the position.

Thanks and take care,

Nicole

--

Nicole Turner